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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to voice my opposition to allowing e-bikes on National Forest Service non-motorized trails.  In my

opinion, this is: 1) harmful -- contributing to erosion and intrusion of motorized vehicles into delicate ecosystems,

2) unnecessary, when tens of thousands of miles of trails are already open to motorized vehicles, and 3)

disruptive of the tranquility of nature sought by hikers and campers and lovers of the outdoors.  I love to hike, and

deeply value the public lands set aside for preservation and recreation.  I urge you not to make this change.

Gail MacInnes


